
           New City Primary School        

           Newsletter 

Head Teacher—Caroline Stone 
Tunmarsh Lane 

Plaistow 
E13 9NE 

Tel: 0208 472 2743 
www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

Issue 10 23.11.18 

Important dates-Autumn  Term 

2018 

 

 

 

November 29th—Children visit 

Westfield 

December 3rd and 4th—Parent’s 

evenings 

December 7th – Christmas  

Bazaar 4:00—6:00 

December—January—Y3,4,5  

visits to the Panto at Stratford 

East theatre. 

December 14th—Christmas 

Jumper Day and Christmas lunch 

December 20th – Christmas  

performance 

December 21st – Last day of the 

term 

January 4th—First day of the 

Spring Term 

Please note all information      

regarding dates, policies and the 

curriculum can be found on our 

website at 

www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

Extreme Reading 

During half term we asked children to take pictures of themselves reading in 

different places. We were inundated with a range of photographs of children 

reading in unusual place. The overall winners are: Year 1 - Megan  

Year 2 - Eugene Year 3 - Phoebe Year 4 - Aidan  Year 5 - Beatrix 

Year 6 - Mark  

Children in Need 

Thank you for all your donations to our Children in Need day. The School Council 

led our assembly on November 16th about the importance of Children in Need. 

We raised £520! Well done everyone! 

Penathlon 

7 of our SEN children took part in the Newham Penathlon competition on November 19th. 

They took part in 8 different sporting events. Penathlon is a nationwide event for SEN 

children. All our children had a fantastic time and received a medal and a certificate. 

 



Stars of the week 

RS—Malachi RK— Tayyibah RSH-Dobromila  

1O—  Joshua 1S–  Zoya 1SH–  Edward 2F–  Atik  

2D–  Aimee 2P–  Zahra  3S–  Daniel 3H–  Sayma  

3Ha–   David  4W–   Dejay 4S–  Isha 4P–  Bashar  

5B–  Amayah 5BU–  Abdur 5R—   Jahid 6A–  Abdullah 

6F -   Imam 6K– Sumaya 

 

 

 

Week  2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Choice Baked Sausages 

with Mashed     

Potatoes 

Spaghetti Bolognese Roast Lamb , 

Yorkshire pudding  

Roast Potatoes 

BBQ Chicken and 

Rice 

Fish Fingers with chips 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese and Beans 

Veggie Quesadilla Quorn and Sweet 

Potato Curry with 

Rice  

Roast Vegetables 

Pasta Bake 

Vegetable and Lentil 

Curry with Rice 

Vegetables 

Carbs 

Fresh Cauliflower 

Mixed Vegetables 

Broccoli 

Sweetcorn 

Organic Carrots 

Garden Peas 

Mini Corn on the 

Cob 

Mixed Peppers 

Garden Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Peaches and    

Custard 

Chocolate and    

Orange Sponge with 

Chocolate Sauce 

Tropical Fruit Slice Apple Crumble with 

Custard 

Fresh Fruit Salad and 

Ice Cream 

The Christmas Bazaar 
On December 7th from 4:00 to 

6:00 we will be holding our annual 

Christmas Bazaar. This will be held 

in the main building on the ground 

and first floor. This event is always 

an amazing community event. If you 

have any donations for prizes or 

for our stalls please can you leave 

them with either Wendy or Nikki. 

Thank you for all your help! 

 

Year 1 Workshops 

On Friday November 16th Y1 spent the day making 

puppets. The Year 1's had a fantastic time when they 

were visited by a puppet workshop! 

They  were lucky enough to all be able to make their 

own puppets, using their creative skills.  

Using the puppets, they  spoke about different  

emotions and how 

they manage them. 

The children  

can't wait to show 

their  puppets 

off!' 

 

 

Year 5 Junior Citizens 

This week 5R and 5B took part in 

Junior Citizens workshops at the 

Tate and Lyle factory. They  

participated in a range of workshops 

run by community services and 

earned points for participation. The 

service is run by the Metropolitan 

Police and the children learnt how to 

be safe in the community from a 

range of organisations. They were 

exceptionally well behaved and had a 

wonderful time. 

  

Y2 Parents Workshop 

Wednesday saw some Year 2 parents meet in the library for a 

drop in session where information key to Year 2 learning was 

shared. It is great that we here 

at New City have such a strong 

relationship with our parents/

carers - meetings like this are 

great for ensuring our children's 

progress!" 


